Bingen Garbage Service

P.O.Box 6

Bingen, WA 98605

(800) 622-1096

(509) 493-9292 FAX

October 18, 2005
RE: Temporary Fuel Surcharge

To Our Valued Customers:

Due to the recent increase in fuel costs we are sending you this letter of notification to notify you of the recent fuel surcharge approved by the Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission. This will be in effect November 1, 2005 for 30 days. This surcharge will be updated monthly to reflect current fuel index prices. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. We appreciate your business.

